
 Kenai Peninsula Borough Service Area 
Seward/Bear Creek Flood Service Area Board 

302 Railway Suite #123 
P.O. Box 1554 

Seward, Alaska 99664 
(907) 224-3340 

(907) 224-5197 (Fax) 
sbcfsa@arctic.net 

 
Memorandum 

 
TO:  Milli Martin, Assembly President 
  Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 
 

THRU: Ron Long, Assembly Member 
  David R. Carey, Borough Mayor 

 
FROM: Bill Williamson, Chairman SBCFSA 

 
DATE: 18 August 2009 

 
RE:  KPB Ordinance 2009-45 
 
 
The Seward/Bear Creek Flood Service Area board at their regular board meeting of 17 
August 2009 voted to support KPB Ordinance 2009-45, authorizing the borough to enter 
into a supplemental cooperative agreement with the Natural Resources Conservation 
Service regarding the Old Mill Subdivision buyout program located within the service area. 
 
 


